
  

 
Whatcom County is Transitioning to MRSC Rosters 

 
Effective January 1, 2022, Whatcom County is transitioning our Small Public Works Roster and Consultant Roster 
to the MRSC Rosters shared online database. To continue being eligible to work on projects using a roster process, 
you are required to register for at www.mrscrosters.org and select Whatcom County in your account. If you are 
already a member of MRSC Rosters, simply select Whatcom County in your account.  
 
For registration questions, please contact MRSC Rosters at mrscrosters@mrsc.org or 206-436-3798. If you have 
questions about Whatcom County projects, contact Whatcom County directly. A department directory can be 
found at https://www.whatcomcounty.us/1789/Departments, or you can contact Whatcom County Purchasing at 
fn_purchasing@co.whatcom.wa.us.  
 
Thank You! 
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